
 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
In light of Covid-19 and the country’s nationwide State of 
Emergency we would like to assure our customers that we will 
continue to provide essential banking services.  
 
With ensuring the health and safety of our customers, staff and 
communities we have adjusted our opening hours, starting 
on Thursday April 2nd, 2020: 

 All branches except our Ladyville branch will be opened 
from 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM. 

 Ladyville branch will be opened from 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM. 

 Drive thrus will be opened from 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM.  

 All branches and drive thrus will be closed on Saturdays.  

  
We also encourage you to utilize your debit and credit cards, 
Online Banking Platform and other digital platforms for your 
banking needs. 
 
As we continue to closely monitor the situation, we will share 
information as to how the Bank will continue to operate in a safe 
and healthy manner. If you have any questions, please Contact 
Us via chat at www.atlabank.com. 
 

http://www.atlabank.com/

